
Very good Carter.   
 
My suggestion would be to contact the disposal location (Waste in Norridgewock or Juniper 
Ridge Landfill in Old Town) and they will tell you what parameters to test for.  You need 
nothing more from us in Solid Waste. 
 
Another option (if the dredge material is clean enough) would be to do a Reduced Procedure of 
Dredged Materials as Fill Beneficial Use of Solid Waste as described in the attached link… 
 
https://www.maine.gov/dep/waste/solidwaste/documents/418rpdrm.pdf 
 
Call me if you have any questions. 
 
Randy McMullin 
Environmental Specialist in the Solid Materials Management Unit 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
312 Canco Road 
Portland, Maine 04103 
 
(207) 822-6343 
 
Randy.L.McMullin@maine.gov 
 


